
CITY OF SENATOBIA 

CITY HALL 

NOVEMBER 17, 2020 

5:00 P.M. 

 

 

 BE IT REMEMBERED that the Board of Aldermen met on November 17, 2020, at 5:00 

P.M., this being the regular meeting time.  Mayor Greg Graves called the meeting to order and 

the following members were present:  Dear, Hale, Moore, Simpson, and Tanksley.  Also present 

were Ginger Miller, City Attorney; Karen VanSickle, City Clerk; Francis Johnson, Deputy 

Clerk; Jim Huestis, Building Inspector; Evan Gilder, Code Enforcer; Richard Chandler, Police 

Chief; Matt Defore, Assistant Police Chief; and Ethan Foresman, Fire Chief.  This was a ZOOM 

meeting.  

 Motion was made by Moore, seconded by Hale, to accept the Letter of Resignation from 

Dispatcher Jasmine Love, effective immediately.  All voting yea, motion carried.  

 Motion was made by Moore, seconded by Hale, to accept the Letter of Resignation from 

Michael Joel Presley, Animal Shelter employee, effective immediately.  All voting yea, motion 

carried.  

 Motion was made by Moore, seconded by Hale, to authorize Police Chief Richard 

Chandler to attend the new Police Chief orientation January 11 – 15, 2021 at Ridgeland, MS.  All 

voting yea, motion carried.  

 Motion was made by Moore, seconded by Hale, to employ Jada Lynn Mayer at the 

Animal Shelter at $11.00 per hour, contingent upon passing a physical and drug test.  All voting 

yea, motion carried.  

 Motion was made by Moore, seconded by Hale, to approve Carla Melton to a full-time 

Dispatcher position.  All voting yea, motion carried.  

 Motion was made by Moore, seconded by Hale, to approve the following vehicles to be 

classified as surplus and sold on GovDeals:  1998 Ford Crown Victoria VIN: 

2FAFP71W8WX124003; 2005 Ford Crown Victoria VIN: 2FAHP71W5X156772; 2000 

Chevrolet Tahoe VIN: 1GNEK13B5YR118236; and 2001 Ford Expedition VIN: 

1FMRU15W42LA55451.  All voting yea, motion carried.  

 Motion was made by Moore, seconded by Hale, to pay Application 8 to Phillips 

Contracting Co, Inc., in the amount of $20,556.43 on the Court Street Project.  All voting yea, 

motion carried.  



 Motion was made by Moore, seconded by Hale, to accept Change Order #5 on the Court 

Street project with a decrease of $7,732.58.  All voting yea, motion carried.  

 Motion was made by Simpson, seconded by Dear, to adjourn until December 1, 2020.    

All voting yea, motion carried.  

   

      ____________________________ 

      GREG GRAVES – MAYOR 

       

ATTEST: 

 

____________________________________  

KAREN VANSICKLE – CITY CLERK 


